



Grand Bend Community Foundation P.O. Box 1150, Grand Bend, Ontario, N0M 1T0 519-238-2190

July 17th, 2017

Municipality of South Huron 322 Main st. P. O. box 759 Exeter, ON N0M 1S5

Thank you for your generous donation of 10,000.00 to the South Huron Community Fund held by the Grand Bend Community Foundation.

Donations like yours allow us to continue the annual grants that have a such a significant impact on local charities and projects in our communities.

We are delighted to have your support in assisting in building endowment funds that support local projects in the Greater Grand Bend and Exeter communities. Projects include community infrastructure, healthcare, children's programs, sport and recreation, social services, arts and culture, food banks and seniors programing & supports.

The foundation remains committed to strengthening our communities by growing our endowment funds, making focused local grants, and to providing community philanthropic leadership. Your continued support and the generosity of donors you work with, helps us live our mission. "We connect people and charities to build a smart and caring community."

Thanks again for supporting the Community Foundation.

Sincerely,

David Campbell / Executive Director

Grand Bend Community Foundation